

6th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Nut and Peanut Allergies

I am writing to inform you that within the school, we have pupils with severe nut allergies. Any exposure to nuts or products containing them, may cause a life-threatening allergic reaction that could require emergency medical treatment.

To help reduce the chance of this occurring, we ask that you do not send your child into school with products containing nuts of any kind (this also includes any school trips and birthday treats). We want to ensure that all children within our school are in a safe environment. We appreciate your support and would like to thank you in advance for following this guidance.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact your child's class teacher via the school office or write it in your child's contact book.

Thank you

Mrs Duncan

Head Teacher